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Dear parents & carers of Reception children, 

You should now be able to book childcare places at Acorns for term time or half term. 

How to book: 

Search for the 'Acorns One Stop Booking Form' an the Parentmail App. This is in the 'Accounts' section of the 

form. 

Select and access the booking calendar. 

Choose the date you wish to book. 

Select the option you require: 

There are three sessions during term-time. These are 07:30 - 08:45, 15:15 - 16:45 and 15:15 - 18:00. Some 

parents require both before and after school carre and there are two options for this. If you require morning care 

and after school until 16:45, please select the 07:30 - 16:45 option. If you require morning and after school care 

until 18:00, please select the 07:30 - 18:00 option. 

Please note the maximum cost for childcare during term time is £13. Please use this as your guide to selecting 

the right sessions. 

During the school holidays, we offer two sessions each day: 08:00 - 13:00 and 13:00 - 18:00. Alternatively you 

can select the whole day at a cost of £30. 

Payment is by top up / card. If you wish to pay by vouchers please contact 

acorns@thegrangeschooldaventry.net and we'll advise you of how to go about this. 



 
 

 
 

Please ensure that your child's data form is up to date and 

that you have advised us of any allergies or medical 

conditions. 

Any questions, please don't hesitate to ask. 

Kind regards, 

Vicki 

 

 

 


